Letter from Walter O’Malley to Charles Vanacore

s

o

Jenuary 25, 1957.

Mr. Charles Vanarcore, 11

frole Realty Cozpany, { |
930 Ditees Avenue, i
Erooklyn 18, N. Y. ’ '

.....

Dear Mr. Venacoret %
s, ot
¥r. Patterson has tolc me of £ gphone convers®tion you referred to
in your letter of Jenuary 21;1}{‘?26:& | has progressed to the point vhere
unfortunately there is not suf ent time/left for us to con:ider »n alternate
site tut ve do eppreciste your.interes rgain 2alling the Pennsylvanis
Avenue property to our stteatioms .

The fifth peragreph o jour le surprizes me becsuse I am sure you
would not want to argue egainit someth \g without knowing the fects. The
Brooklyn Dodgers ar¢ mot seeking hny municipel subsidy. Our prime objective
is to purchase one and one-half re blocks of land which together with
other land that we 'cen acouire d give us a sufficlent sres for the new
stedium, I+ has al¥sys been ouy hope thet we could uild, own and aperate
our owm sts . I} Y géme condemnetion nssistance is necessary to
eequire ¢i3® ¥ sub-s rd-property we would be interested. Too many of
the orifyce of the proposed new stadium for Brooklyn have not teken the
troubleé accunint fhemselves with the very sirple =nd understendable facts
end I &n plessed that|you took the trouble to write me because now you can
epeak \Q greater rity.

—— g4 Yours truly,

Walter F, 0'Malley,
YF)YM: EM President.

walteromalley.com
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